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Proposed Community Benefit Minimum Spending Floor Notification 

 

This notice is to inform you that the Oregon Health Authority has calculated and 
proposed a Community Benefit Minimum Spending Floor for Grande Ronde Hospital. 

The Oregon Health Authority has proposed a minimum spending floor of 

• $4,821,319 for fiscal year 2026, and 

• $5,219,667 for fiscal year 2027. 

Your previous spending floors were $3,959,501 for fiscal year 2024 and $4,206,930 for 
fiscal year 2025.  

Grande Ronde Hospital has until April 1, 2025, to request a review or modification of 
the proposed spending floor. As specified in OHA’s spending floor modification policy, 
any modification request and any associated documentation is subject to public 
posting and a 30-day public comment period. The spending floors for fiscal years 2026 
and 2027 will be finalized no later than the first business day of fiscal year 2026. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 
Thank you, 
 
Sarah Grabe, MPH (she/her) 
Hospital Community Benefit Program Coordinator 
OREGON HEALTH AUTHORITY 
Health Policy & Analytics Division 
Office of Health Analytics 
Sarah.Grabe@OHA.Oregon.gov  
Cell: (503) 339-6666 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HPA/ANALYTICS/HospitalReporting/FY26-27%20CBSF%20Modification%20Request%20Policy%202024.pdf
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